
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council

Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From: Amy P. Winn, CPA
Accounting Coordinator

Date: June 19, 2012

Re: Budget Amendment # 17

The City of Eden has received a $5,000 donation from Keep America Beautiful for the 
landscaping of the traffic islands at the Pierce Street Roundabout and the Cook Block.  The 
attached budget amendment allocates the donations to the General Fund Revenues – Donations 
line item and the Planning department CAC (Community Appearance) line item.  The Planning 
Department also received a $1,000 donation to use towards the Greenway.  The attached budget
amendment allocates the donations to the General Fund Revenues – Donations line item and the
Planning department Landscaping Maintenance line item.


